
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

                                              

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 15
th

 May 2017     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               
Dates for your diary: 
Monday 5

th
 June: School opens 

Wednesday 7
th

 June: Parent Forum 7pm 
Thursday 8

th
 June: Whole school photo 9.30am 

Friday 9
th

 June: Reserve Sports Day & Football Tournament 
Monday 12

th
 June: FOBs meeting 7.30pm (staff room) 

Thursday 15
th

 June: Year 6 New Intake Evening @Knutsford 
Academy 7pm 
Friday 16

th
 June: Primary Schools Ball 

Monday 19
th

 June: Y5 Numeracy Day @Knutsford Academy 9.15-
2.30pm  
Thursday 22

nd
 June: Y6 Literacy Day @Knutsford Academy 9.15-

2.30pm 
Wednesday 28

th
 June: Y5 Parent and Pupil Tours @Knutsford 

Academy (time to be confirmed) 
Thursday 29

th
 June: Year 3 Recorder Concert 2.45pm  

Friday 30
th

 June: Ladies Night 7.30-10.30pm 
Wednesday 5

th
 July: Y5 PE day @Knutsford Academy 

Friday 7
th

 July: End of term reports out (new date) 
Saturday 8

th
 July: Summer Fair 2pm (Children must be accompanied 

by an adult) 
Monday 10

th
 July: Y6 New Intake Day.  

Tuesday 11
th

 July: KS2 Concert 1.30pm 
Thursday 13

th
 July: KS2 Concert 6.30pm 

Thursday 20
th

 July: Y6 Leavers Concert 
Friday 21

st
 July: School Closes for summer. Dress down day in aid of 

Ethical Enterprise. £1 donation. 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 24

th
 May: Year 1 Assembly 9am (all Year 1 parents invited) 

Friday 26
th

 May: Sports Day KS1 10am-11.30am 
                                                  KS2: 1.30pm-3.00pm 
Friday 26

th
 May: School closes for half term 

 
 
 

 

Summer Fair 
Thank you to everyone who has already volunteered to help at 
the Summer Fair. If you haven’t yet had chance please follow this 
link to sign up to a short slot. Many thanks.  

 

We’ve had another complaint about parking this week. A resident 
of Hollingford Place couldn’t have their bins collected as cars were 
blocking the road. Thank you to all the parents who do park 
responsibly around the school.   

Golden Star 
 
The School Council has recently introduced a golden star into each 
classroom. The golden star sits above the traffic light behaviour chart 
and children can go onto the golden star if they are always following 
the Bexton values and are rewarded with a Head teacher’s award.  
We interviewed some of the first children to go on the golden star: 
Oliver in Reception- “I got onto the golden star because I had very 
good manners and for listening carefully in phonics.” 
George in Year 1-“I always try my best. I tried to win a race this 
morning and I try to write my best. It is really good to go on the golden 
star.“ 
Saffron in Year 2-“I got on the golden star because I had really good 
handwriting and I wrote a really good story. I felt really happy when I 
went on the golden star.” 
Hetty in Year 3- “I went on the golden star because I was listening 
carefully at swimming. It felt really good and I was very happy. The star 
is good as it shows when children are being extra good.” 
Adam in Year 4- “I went on the golden star for listening carefully and 
being ready to learn. You need to go above and beyond to get on the 
golden star, but it feels really good when you go on it.” 
Matthew in Year 5- “I went on the golden star because my teacher 
thought I had done some amazing art work. It felt amazing to go on 
the golden star.” 
 
 

Year 6 SATs 
We want to say a huge well done to all the Year 6’s for their wonderful 
attitudes throughout SATs week. We asked Evie, one of our School 
Councillors, to write about what it was like: “SATs week has not been 
so bad! At the start of the week, a lot of Year 6 were nervous but by 
Thursday we realised there was nothing to worry about! We all 
enjoyed the breakfast club as it was a relaxed start to the day. It was 
not as hard as we thought, but we were glad when we finished the last 
paper!” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A big thank you to all the staff that helped the children during the 
week, especially Mrs Butler and her expert toast making!  

 Year 1 Visit 
On Wednesday, Ian from Lower Moss Wood is visiting Year 1 
with his owls.  Year 1 have asked for donations of animal food 
to say thank you to Ian for his time. We look forward to sharing 
some photos on Facebook and  
Twitter.  

Year 5 visit to Barclays 
Last Wednesday and Thursday, 
Year 5 visited Barclays to learn 
about Internet Safety and some 
life skills. The children were 
fascinated to learn that you 
need to be 18 to go on 
Whatsapp!  
Thank you to the whole team at 
Barclays for their hospitality, but 
especially to Jo Draycott for 
organising the visit.  

https://www.volunteersignup.org/H8KMT

